Colorado Association of Road Supervisors and Engineers
Summer Conference Presentation
April 20, 2018

Time: June 5, 2:15-3:15 p.m.

Title: Highway Maintenance Management Goes to College

Presenters:
· Dr. Nicholas Spezza, Dean of Instruction, Front Range Community College-Larimer Campus
· Dr. Paul K. Woods, Division of Highway Maintenance, Colorado Department of Transportation
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Presentation Description:
In partnership with Colorado Department of Transportation, Front Range Community College is working to launch a first-in-the-nation two-year associate degree in highway maintenance management. This degree is geared for roadway maintenance supervisors/managers and employees seeking promotional opportunities into these positions. This program will be offered online making it accessible throughout Colorado. Industry-provided training and certifications and demonstrated job competence will be evaluated for academic credit to meet degree requirements.


Attention conference staff: For more information regarding the presentation, contact Paul Woods (2paulwoods@msn.com; 303.807.7477)
